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 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Nursery 
 

Newsletter – Friday 22nd June 2018 
I hope you and your children had an enjoyable half term and quickly settled back in to life at nursery over the last few weeks – we will 

soon be saying ‘goodbye’ to some of our children as they move on to start at school (where has the year gone?!).  

 

Three stars and a wish – Each year we invite all members of the St. George’s Central community to complete a ‘three 

stars and a wish’ questionnaire. This will be sent out next Friday and allows you to tell me three things that you think 

the nursery does well and one thing that we might improve on for the future. I would be grateful if you could complete 

this and return it to the nursery office by Monday 16
th

 July to enable me to collate the responses over the summer 

holiday. I will respond to each comment we receive and will consider any suggestions that are made concerning our provision – we 

hope that by completing the questionnaire we can work together to continually improve our nursery provision.  

 

September 2018 – We are starting to send out information to some of you for September 2018 as we would like to 

confirm the hours and sessions you wish your child to attend in September or let us know if you wish to make any 

changes – a blank nursery session sheet will be included (please complete this even if your child’s hours are remaining 

the same). Also included in this pack is an email address form and a photo permission slip for your child (you will now only asked to fill 

these forms in once as opposed to each year). We are asking for all completed forms to be returned to our nursery office by Monday 

2
nd

 July 2018. All forms will be collected by our School Business Manager, Mrs Smith, who will process your requests and will confirm 

your child’s September hours before we break for summer. All new starters to nursery will be visiting nursery on Thursday 5
th

 July. 

 

Sports day – You are all welcome to attend our Sports Day which we have planned to take place on Friday 6
th

 July, 

starting at 9:30am. We would like you to attend the sports day with your child even if they don’t usually have a nursery 

session on this day. There will be lots of activities for your children to take part in (and maybe some for the adults as well 

– so start training in preparation!). Please ensure your child has sun cream applied, a water bottle with them and a hat if the weather 

is hot and sunny. However cold drinks will be available. We are thinking positively that the weather will be great on that day, 

however, we have planned an alternative date (Friday 29
th

 June), should it be needed.     

 

Annual reports – You will receive your child’s annual written report during the week beginning Monday 10
th

 July. 

Information about your child and their progress at nursery during this academic year will be included. With our 

reports, there is an opportunity for you to comment and let us know any thoughts and feedback on the year as a 

whole. Please ensure that you return any completed forms to the nursery office by Wednesday 18
th

 July. 

 

School starters 2018 – At 9:30am on Wednesday 11
th

 July, there will be a small ceremony for our children who will be 

starting school in September where they will sing some of the songs they have learnt over the year and will also receive a 

momento of their time in nursery. Parents/carers of these children are all invited into nursery on this day and can stay 

afterwards and join in some fun and games with the children. 

 

The final newsletter of the year will be sent home on Monday 16
th

 July. Further copies of the newsletter will be made available in the 

letter holders in the nursery entrance area for you to pick up should you wish. Have a great few weeks.   

 

 

Mr M Grogan – Headteacher
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